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TO:    All State Administrative Agency Heads  
   All State Administrative Agency Points of Contact  
   All State Homeland Security Directors  
   Transit Security Chiefs  
 
FROM:   Corey D. Gruber 
   Acting Assistant Secretary, Office of Grants and Training 
 

Kip Hawley 
Assistant Secretary, Transportation Security Administration  

 
SUBJECT:  FY 2007 Transit Security Grant Program (TSGP) – Eligible Ferry Systems 
 
 
The purpose of this Information Bulletin (IB) is to make two corrections in the FY 2007 
Infrastructure Protection Program: Transit Security Grant Program: Ferry Security 
Supplemental.  These edits are found on page 6, Table 1, “Eligible Ferry Systems and Regional 
Allocations”.  The first correction affects the State of California, Greater Los Angeles Area.  The 
table currently states that the eligible ferry system is “Catalina Passenger Service” when it should 
instead read “Catalina Express, Inc.”  The second correction is found in the “Region” column for 
the State of North Carolina.  It currently lists “Cape Hatteras/Cherry Branch/Cedar 
Island/Ocracoke”.  The table should read “All 14 terminals and ferries”. 
 
Action.  Please make the following edits to page 6, Table 1:  

 
(1) Replace “Catalina Passenger Service” with “Catalina Express, Inc.” 
 
(2) Replace “Cape Hatteras/Cherry Branch/Cedar Island/Ocracoke” with “All 14 

terminals and ferries”. 
 
For assistance in uploading documents to the Secure Portal, or for other questions regarding the 
FY 2006 TSGP, please contact the G&T Centralized Scheduling and Information Desk at 1-800-
368-6498, or via email at askcsid@dhs.gov. 


